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In August, Mike Wallisch

and Jim Greb, both '71, spent a
few deys with soms frisnds at 2
cobin in Onterio, Cenads, Mike
hag 2 double major in political
science and communicestions et
Pitt, Jim is studying journalism
at Duquesne and ©broadcasts for
WDUQ Radio,

On Sept. 7, Gery Orr ‘71
will tske his first vows in the
Society of Jesus at the Jesuit
Novitiate at Woerneorsville.

From now on, former B.L.S.
english prof Mr, John Ferrante
willl be known to hls students as
Dr, Ferrante,

He received his Doctor of
Education degree in Curriculun
and 3upervision from the Univar-
sity of Pittsburzsh 1lest April,.
He was recently invited to join
the Doctoral Association of
Educators, a2lso at Pitt,

This f=211, Dr, Fsrrante be-
gins his elghth yeer of teaching
engilsh at Allezheny Community
College. :

He will 2130 join the staff
at Pace 3chool in East Liberty,
a private spseial education fac-

1lity for children with lezarning

disorders., ¥ i *® *

Alumni dues are due 3ept. 30,

* ® R % % W W W

Cn June 27, Fr. Terry
Fedlgan '66 was ordained at St,
Peter®s Basilice in Rome,

The ordination marked the
end of four years of theological
studies at North  Am~rican
College thare,

Fr, Fedigan celebrated his
first Mass in Rome 2t the Chapel
of the 3anta laris dz11'Umilta,
He 21=0 offcred a Mass of Thanks-
giving at Sts, Teresa’s in
Munhall upon. his return to
Fittsburzh last July. -

Since then, he has becn as-
signed to St. Titus Parish in
Aliquippa.

r'r, Fedigan becamec the 12th
BeLeSs alumnus to be ordained,

Dave Durkin *74 is startineg
at Pitt this f211, vwhere he will
major in Dbiology. Dave gradu-
ated from 3t, Elizabeth®s High
School in Plesasant Hills 1last
spring and spent three sunny
wzeks in Florida this summer.,

Pat Joyce °67 has accepted
& position as a class rep on the
Alumni Association®s " ‘Board of
Governors.

John Ridilla °73 spent his
summer working at the Gateway
Fruit Merket 4in Market 8quare
with classmate Dan Sweeney. John,
Dan 2nd HMike Nagy are - -now in
their second year at St. Paul's,



After working a2t the Auberle
Home for Boys in McKecesport this
summer, Frank Almade *71 left for
St. Mary's Seminary in Baltimore,
where he wlll be studying theo-
logye Hank Krawczyk 70 will
start theology at St Vincant's in
Letrobe, Both recently gradusted
from St. Paul's and Duquesne.

Ray Rhoden '68 worked at
Our Lady Help of Christians
Parish in Esst Liberty as part
of the seminarisn summer program
in the diocese,

George Kline 66 now 1lives
In Wilmington Delaware where he
is working as an Assistant
Librarian for Reference
nical Services at the Wilminegton
Institute Free Librery.

Early this summer, Bill
Murphy '71 was strolling  around
the paintings . .at the  Three
Rivers Arts Festival in Gateway

Center., He 1s studying at the
nearby Art Institute of
Pittsburgh.

We regret to
announce the
sudden death
of Dennis
Clougherty 68
on August 12,
. 1974, We ex-
> tend our sym-
pathy to hils
family and
friends and
211 who knew
him,

~=The Board
of Govzrnors

and Tech-

Joz Vater '66 made Law
Review a2t the University of
Pittsburgh Law School.

at Fr., Terry
of Thanksgiving
last July was Nick Busso ‘66
from Columbus, Ohio, After al=-
most a ycar at Cambridge, Nick
is now at Ohio State, wherc his

Among those
Fedigan®s Mass

Ph.D. in classics will be
awarded.,
Former B.LsSe Headmaster

Fr, Larry Jones was in town sev-
eral times thls summer visiting

friends and attending a photo-
graphy seminar at the Art
Institute of Pittsburgh. He

teaches a course 1in photosraphy
at Loyola High School near

Baltimore, where he has been
headmaster since the fall of
1970,

Vince Hildecbrand *'73 left
Pittsburgh in June on a 60 day

bus trip across the U.S5. and
Canada, He returned around Labor
Day to settle down for his sopho-
more year at the University of
Pittsburgh.

For the record:

Alumni dues are due September 30,

Next meeting of -the Board of
Governorst November 3, 1974 at

thas Cathedral.
W
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BISHOP'S LATIN SCHOOL
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
Post Office Box 1712
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15230

September 1, 1974

Dear Pellow Alumnus:

It has been nearly ten years since the first class of gradu-
atzs left the Latin School to seek out the various cerocrs and
styles of 1ife upon which they had decided and which many of them
by now have begun to pursue, For the past ten ycars the Bishop's
Latin School Alumni Assocization has attempted to serve as an ave-
nuc of communication between fellow alumni, as well as between
alunnl members =2nd former faculty.

The costs of running the associstion arc not overburdening,,
but t1ey a2re considerable nonetheless, Included 2mone our =2X=-
penses are such items as the yearly rental of a nostal box =2nd
fees for our third-class mailing permit, 2s well as tho cost of
printing and m=2ilinT =ach issue of Bv-LineS, It is 2lso necoasary
to update our address list, to pnurchase 2nd print stetionry and
envelopes, =nd to subsidize the snnual Christmas reunion. As is
typical of the current state of our oconomy, the prices of such
rroducts #nd services continues to rise., Wh'l2 our expenses in-
crease, our zoals remaln the ssamer to maintsin snd deepchl  old
friendships, to fostzsr and develop new r~l=2tionships, *néd to keep
vibrant the spirit which so enlivened the halls of 3.L.S.,

For these reasons, I once agoin prasvail upon you to contri-
bute 35 in dues for the 1974-75 year, This smell figure, the -
seme of lest ycar®s drive, represents your personal invasstmant
in the continuation of tha work of ths 2lumni 2ssocistion. Flease
use the enclosed envelope to forward your check or monoy order,
in the smount mention=d, or more if you desire, by Sept. 30, 1974,

Thenking you for your constent cooperotion, I remaln

Sincerely yours,

R S

Y Brian M. Kesne
Trassurer
B.2L.3. Alumni Associstion



